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Staff will mail meeting packets a week in advance; if they do not arrive in a timely manner, please contact the Office of Support. 

The meeting packet will have the date, time and room number of the meeting; this information is also posted on signs on the first and second floor the day of the meeting. 

Sign in upon arrival and use the extra agendas on the sign in table if you didn’t bring your packet. 

Only Council/committee members sit at the table since they are the voting members; staff and other non-voting members sit in the audience. 

The only members who can vote on the minutes are the ones who were present at the meeting. If you were absent at the meeting, please abstain from voting.

Due to County budgeting policy, there will be no petty cash reimbursements in March and possibly April so save receipts and turn them into Rod for payment in April. 

Be careful about stating personal health information in meetings as all meetings are tape recorded and, due to the Open Meetings Act, are considered public record.  Anyone can ask to listen to the tapes, including members of the media.
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